



# BERE ISLAND 5 MILE ROAD RACE 2020

17<sup>th</sup> OCTOBER 2020



## RE: BERE ISLAND 5 MILE ROAD RACE – SATURDAY 12<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER 2020 – POSTPONED

6<sup>TH</sup> October 2020

Dear Participant,

Following the announcement by the Government that Level 3 Restrictions will be put in place, we have decided that the **Bere Island 5 Mile Road Race** due to take place on Saturday 17<sup>th</sup> of October next is postponed. We acknowledge that this has been a difficult decision to make, however we believe it is in the best interests of runners, supporters, volunteers and locals.

You will be able to get a refund OR transfer your race entry to our new date for the Bere Island 5 Mile Road Race of Saturday 27<sup>th</sup> March 2021.

To avail of the refund, please e-mail [office@popupraces.ie](mailto:office@popupraces.ie) with the subject line 'Bere Island refund' and it will be processed for you. If you do not contact Pop-Up Races by October 20<sup>th</sup> your entry will automatically defer to the 27<sup>th</sup> March 2021 event. If you wish to defer your entry, you do not need to do anything.

We thank you for supporting our event and hope you can make our re-scheduled race.

Keep safe and well.

Beara A.C.